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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

Not much to report this week.  The weather has been pretty good to us, so I've

been spending time outside mowing and cleaning up around the property.  While

sitting on the mower and looking at the towers, I think of what needs to be

done.  I still have one tower that needs to be repaired from a tree falling onto

one of the top guy wires during a wind storm last year in June, just before

Field Day.  It broke the top 60 feet of the 120 foot tower.  I had to correct

some of the guy wires so I can go up the tower and start working on it.  I

couldn't do anything with it last summer because it rained just about everyday.

I think I need to check my main Packet Radio station here at the house.  I'm

unable to connect to the Wirt County NODE/PBBS of WIRTWV/ELIZWV from it.  Every

one else says they can connect to it, but I can't.  If it rains any time this

week I may start to work on it, and repair the problem.  I have most of my Field

Day Report done, but I still need to get pictures from some of those who helped

with Field Day.  I think we made more with bonus points than we did contacts.  I

was so tired from sitting up all of the equipment at Field Day, and helping with

the Chic-Fil-A Run, on Saturday, June 24th, that I didn't do much operating.

That's about it for this week.  If you have anything to report about the DAREN

system, Field Day, or any other Amateur related items that you would like to

pass on, let me know.

There were 32 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net again this week.  Joe

Thomas, N8MEV, who has been participating in the net since July 2nd, 2022, has

completed 50 check-in and will be receiving his certificate.  Pam Lott, KE8RSZ,

needs only one more check-in to make 50.  There was one new check-in to the net

this week and that was Cody Stround, KE8LO, from Elkins.  I want to welcome Cody

to the DAREN system, and hopes he participates in the State Wide DAREN Net as

often as he can.
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